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Chi ef, Regul ati ons and Procedures DivisionOVia Fax: (202) 927-8883
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P. O Box 50221

Washi ngt on, DC 20091- 0221

Attn: ONotice 4
To Wiom It May Concern:

| amwiting to express ny support for the U'S. Treasury’'s Al cohol and Tobacco Tax and Trade Bureau
proposed rul emaking for flavored malt beverages. (2001R-136P)

| believe the TTB's action is an inportant clarification of federal alcohol beverage categories established to
maintain an orderly US marketplace. Further, | believe the debate surrounding the proposed standard poses
important issues for the stability of the retail licensing systemand the overall marketplace.

Wth nmy support for the proposed 0.5% standard, | amjoining The Beer Institute, the National Beer

Whol esal ers Associ ation, and major small brewer associations, anong many others, because this standard is the
nmost efficient means to address recent concerns by both federal and state officials. |If adopted, the standard wll
mai ntain an orderly narketplace, nmeet consumer expectations for consistent producis, and help sustain the

| ong-term devel opnent of the product category. In addition, these refornulated products will be consistent with
state tax, license, and distribution |aws all owi ng whol esalers and retailers to continue to distribute, sell and
mar ket flavored malt beverages as they do today.

However, absent a national standard rooted in existing |aw and regul ati on, manufacturers, retailers, and
whol esalers will face a potential for a patchwork of individual state |laws and regul ati ons where the sane
product may ultimately be sold as a “beer” in one state and as a “distilled spirits” in another.

Finally, while there are some who have concerns regarding the ability of manufacturers to produce FMB

products in accordance with the new proposal, as you may know, brewers have already denpnstrated the

expertise and technical ability to brew these products under the new federal standard. The FMB products that

l ook and taste the same wjI!| be available to wholesalers and retailers in all states with no interrnption and no
di scernabl e taste differences for consuners.

Thank you for this opportunity for ne to offer ny support for the current TTB proposed rul eneking for
flavored nmalt beverages.

Si ncerely,

R Mont Evans



